
 

Cell Phone Policy 
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) 

Who is this for? 
This privilege is only for students in grades 9-12.  Students in middle school cannot use cell 
phones for any reason. If a student in grade 9-12 is in the middle school or elementary areas, cell phones 
are not to be seen or heard. 

 
When may I use my cell phone? 
Students may use their cell phones during lunch and between classes. 

 
When should I NOT use my cell phone? 
Students m a y  N O T  use their phones during c l a s s . Phones m u s t  be on silent a n d  put into cell 
phone nursery. 

 
Can I listen to music on my cell phone? 
No. Listening to music with or without headphones is not permitted at any time during the school day. 

 
Are students permitted to use social media on their phones? 
Yes, social media such as twitter, facebook, instragram, etc. are permitted. Students may not post 
pictures, take video, or use facetime at any point during the school day. All posts to social media should 
reflect a Godly testimony of the student. Students will be held accountable for any negative postings, 
pictures, or video taken during the school day. Students should not use social media during any 
instructional time. 

 
 
 

Am I allowed to use my cell phone in the middle school hallways? 
No, cell phones may not be seen or heard in the middle school hallways. 

 
Are there consequences for using your cell phone inappropriately? 
Yes, 

• Administrative consequence for inappropriate use of cell phones include, but are not limited to 
detentions and cell phone in office for specified amount of time. 

• Any further infractions may result in the student not having a cell phone on school grounds during 
the school day. Students who do not adhere to these guidelines will be subjected to other 
disciplinary actions. 


